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Watts Remy

From: Sarah Deumling <sdeumling@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2019 8:46 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 3024

Honorable Committee Members, 
 
Please inform yourselves as quickly and as best you can re: HB 3024. It has been introduced on behalf of an individual 
with a specific interest. It flies in the face of an Oregon Supreme Court decision. It flies directly in the face of our land 
use laws and the intent of our land use laws to protect our resource (farm and forest) land. We rural natural resource 
managers and land owners have gotten along just fine without this enormous carve out of the existing land use laws. 
 
This would be a very weighty decision - the greatest threat to our land use laws since Measure 37! It needs thorough and 
measured consideration and should not be passed now on the spur of the moment when few folks even know about it. 
Please let it die this year so we can have the necessary discussion about why it is or isn't necessary.  
 
I regret that I cannot come to testify but urgently request that you do not pass this very bad bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Deumling 
Natural resource land owner and manager 
Polk County, OR 
 


